## **BARINGO TECHNICAL COLLEGE**

P.O. BOX 299 - 30400 KABARNET. Cell phone 0702191409

-mail:baringotechnical@yahoo.com Website: www.baringotechnical.ac.ke

## **INTERNAL MEMO**

FROM:

**CHIEF PRINCIPAL** 

TO:

**ALL STUDENTS** 

DATE:

27<sup>TH</sup> JULY 2022

SUBJECT: <u>PAYMENT OF FEES DUE TO NON-REMITTANCE OF</u> FOURTH QUARTER CAPITATION.

We are in receipt of a letter REF NO. MOE/VTT/11/4/VOL.VII dated 12<sup>th</sup> July 2022, informing all Public TVET Institutions that Fourth Quarter Capitation for FY 2021/2022 will not be remitted due to budgetary constraints. In this regard, Institutions (Baringo Technical College included) were requested to invoice the affected students Kshs. 7,500 (seven thousand five hundred shillings only) in the current financial year.

We therefore wish to inform you that a fee of Kshs. 7,500 has been charged in your account being unreceived capitation above what you were expected to pay. Ensure that you clear all the outstanding fees as you report on 5<sup>th</sup> September 2022. No student shall be registered for exams before clearing the requisite fee.

You are further encouraged to apply for **HELB** since the portal is now open with simplified requirements.

Wishing you a blessed holiday and a peaceful voting.

Yours

Josphat Kipkemboi

Chief Principal/Secretary to the B.O.G